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MEMORANDUM
Date: 		April 14, 2022
To:		Jesse Reynolds, Senior Sub-area Planner
From:		Ty Peterson, PLM-Commercial, Dept. of Local Services – Permitting Div.
Re:	State Environmental Policy Act (SEPA) Threshold Determination of Non-significance (DNS) for a non-project action identified as: Proposed ordinance amending King County zoning Title 21A, adopting urban design standards for the North Highline area of unincorporated king County.

Jesse,
As a SEPA official within the Permitting Division of the Department of Local Services, I was tasked with performing the SEPA review and threshold determination under SEPA for the proposed code amendments related 
As part of that process I reviewed the checklist, proposed ordinance, existing codes, regulations and policies. 
A DNS was issued and published on March 09, 2022 with a comment period ending April 1, 2022.  No substantive public comment was received. As such, no further action as it relates to this SEPA review and the DNS is necessary at this time.
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